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New reloading point for pellets at Schweighofer Fiber in Hallein

Pellet dealers from the region to benefit from the reloading point.

Hallein, 17.03.2015. At the beginning of May the new reloading point at the Schweighofer
Fiber plant is going to start operation — with the help of a fully-automated filling station,
pellets can be pumped as required from the silo onto trucks by pellets dealers.

Pellets and fuel dealers can benefit from this new reloading point because they can pick up
the amount as needed and deliver it to their clients. An additional advantage is that once the
wood chips have been delivered to the pulp mill, trucks with moving floors can load up with
pellets from the factory for the return trip.

The storage capacity in the newly adapted storage depot and in the silo totals roughly 1,000
tons. With the new facility, around 40,000 tons of pellets can be reloaded annually.
The pellets are delivered by way of block trains from Schweighofer‘s sawmills.

A total of € 650,000 was invested in the new facility; for the time being, 3 new jobs have
been created.
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